
From: Lynn Brown <brownlye@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:24:14 PM 
To: Mayor Cathy Burghardt-Jesson <cbjesson@lucanbiddulph.on.ca> 
Subject: Blue Community letter asking for your consideration  

  

Dear Mayor Burghardt-Jessn, 

 

Attached please find a letter describing what it means to be a Blue Community. We are asking 

you and other municipalities in the Upper Thames/Antler River watershed to consider becoming 

a Blue Community. This could result in the Thames/Antler becoming the first Blue Community 

watershed in the world.  

 

We believe you already meet one of the three criteria in that you own and operate your water 

systems and that they are not privately owned and for private profit. 

 

We hope you will consider and find this an inspiring idea as more than 200 communities in the 

world have done.  

 

We hope to hear from you.  

 

Lynn Brown  

Chair, Blue Community Committee 

London Chapter of the Council of Canadians  
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